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Warburton Highway landslip repairs 

The Department of Transport and Planning is  working to minimise the 

disruption to the community as we plan to repair the landslip. 

In February we closed Warburton Highway for one night to undertake underground investigations 
on both sides of the road to determine the depth we need to excavate, and impact to both sides of 
the road.  

Based on these investigations, we’re now finalising plans to safely repair the landslip and how long 
we need to fully close Warburton Highway.  

What we’re doing 

• investigating potential detour routes for all vehicles travelling in and out of Warburton 

• planning for improvements on Old Warburton Road to cater to additional vehicles 

• engaging with council, emergency services and public transport operators to understand 
access and local needs.  

Considerations for detours 

• the design required to safely deliver long-lasting repairs to the highway and prevent future 
landslips 

• maintaining the safety of all road users, contractors and traffic management controllers 

• access for the local community and people travelling to Warburton 

• community safety in the event of an emergency 

• understanding access requirements for emergency service vehicles, public transport buses, 
school buses and oversize vehicles including freight. 

Once the works scope and suitable detours are determined, we will update the community with the 
plans to repair the road before works start.  

Get in touch 

For more information about this project, please get in touch. 

Email: DOTroadprojects@roads.vic.gov.au  

Or visit the VicRoads website and search for ‘Warburton Highway landslip repairs’ 


